
Question 1: Do you agree with our proposal to permit the licence- 
exempt use of BMA devices in specific spectrum bands using UWB 
technology?: 

Question 2: Do you agree with our proposal to exempt users of HDFSS 
operating with e.i.r.p. no greater than 50 dBW in the 27.50-27.8185 
GHz, 28.4585-28.8265 GHz and 29.4625-30 GHz bands from the need to 
possess a WT licence?: 

Question 3: Do you agree with our proposal to allow an increase in 
power for Meter Reading & Asset Tracking licence-exempt devices in 
the 169.4 - 169.475 MHz band to 500mW?: 

Question 4: Do you have any comments on our proposals to align with 
the draft Commission Decision relating to SRDs?: 

It is highly desirable to remove the restriction on airborne use for all SRD allocation 
listed in the SRD Decision as amended.  
 
Specifically there are now airborne collision avoidance warning sustems available in 
Europe - one manufacturer sells them under the FLARM brand - which use SRD 
allocations. Currently these are used overseas in areas of intensive gliding operation. 
Some areas have mandated them.  
 
It will provide an opportunity to further enhance air safely in the UK if these devices 
are approved for airborne use in the UK.  

Question 5:Do you have any comments on our proposal to simplify the 
LMSS equipment listings in the Exemption Regulations and IR2016?: 

Additional comments: 

 


